
The summer is not over yet! This August, eight of Pittsburgh’s most engaging summer programs 

are making available their summer camps virtually at no cost in the weeks leading up to the start 

of the 2020-2021 school year. Registration and materials will be provided at no-cost.  

All students grades K-12 throughout Western PA are free to participate. Space is limited, 

so register today! 

More information can be found at: https://sites.google.com/aiu3.net/summercamp/home 
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